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Bill provided excellent expert consultation and testimony related 
to a snowmobile accident in Northern Vermont. Bill investigated 
trail design, trail markings and warning signs and machine 
operation. 
  
The trial judge credited Bill's testimony, and found that the 
organization responsible for trail design and trail marking was 
negligent. 
  
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
  
David J. Williams 
Jarvis, McArthur and Williams 
Burlington, Vermont 
  
802-658-9411 
  
dwilliams@jarvismcarthur.com 
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